
Date :30.01.2019 

To, 

Chairman, 

RERA Goa  

 

Respected Sir,   

                       This is to bring into kind attention that the Project “Essen Wind Mills” is new 

Project. Therefore, Architect Certificate and Engineer Certificate is not applicable for the 

mentioned project. 

                       So, we request you to please accept my application and kindly issue us the 

Registration certificate at the earliest 

Thanking You, 

 

Thanking You, 

SD/- 

 

 

S N Constructions 

 

 

 


